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STATE OF EXECUTION OF THE PROJECT OF EL SALVADOR
PROMOTION OF PROMOTION OF ENTREPRENEURSHIP CAPACITIES FOR HIGHLY SOCIALLY VULNERABLE GROUPS SEDI/AICD/AE/285/08
The project is in its second and last year of execution with Financing from the FEMCIDI 2008 cycle. 
The activities programmed for this second phase of the project are:
· Activity 2.4: Training workshops on entrepreneurship for vulnerable sectors 

· Six Workshops were carried out in each of the regions, between July 21 and August 28, 2009.  
· In the central zone, a Workshop was carried out for older adults, one for young people and unwed mothers. In the west zone, there was one workshop for people with disabilities and older adults and one for young people and unwed mothers. In the east, both workshops were for young people and unwed mothers.  
· With a fourth-month delay (due in part to various reasons such as the change of government and the change of the project coordinator) we proceeded to the selection of the best business plans. From a total of 422 business plans, 36 were selected. 
· Activity 3.2: Creation of a Revolving Fund to finance 25 initiatives:
· On December 14, 2009, an Agreement was signed between the Ministry and FOSOFAMILIA. The agreement established the framework for the cooperation between the two agencies in order join forces and share resources to promote the incorporation to the labor sector of the main socially vulnerable groups. On the tools established to foster the initiative was the creation of the OAS revolving fund, under the administration of FOSOFAMILIA, for an amount of $ 50,000.00.
· Early in January of 2010, meetings were carried out with FOSOFAMILIA to provide them with the selected Business plans and proceed with the credit checks.  Later, informational meetings were carried out with the help of FOSOFAMILIA in the central, East and west zones to inform people on the processes and mechanisms established to receive revolving credit from the Fund. The meetings were carried out during the week on February 15-19, 2010. During the week of February 22, 2010, visits were made to the selected beneficiaries in San Salvador as well as in the east and west zones. 
· In the course of the visits, several problems emerged: 70% of the potential beneficiaries checked through the country’s financial system turned out to have a bad credit record and we had withdraw their business plans from the list.  There were also the specific cases of several older adults and persons with disabilities who, after the informational meetings, no longer wanted to have access to credit from the Fund, two people who changed their original idea for the Business plan and one person who had obtained credit from a bank. All this caused delays. To date, we still have to do the credit checks of only 11 beneficiaries who could tentatively be granted their revolving credit in April for a total amount of between $ 15,000.00 and $ 17,000.00. 
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